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Summary 

This bill would temporarily allow a person to use a digital image of their game/fish license as 
proof of possession of the license. The provision would be in effect until March 1, 2026, the 
date when the Department of Natural Resources (DNR) is required to offer a paperless licensing 
option as the result of a law passed last session (see Minn. Laws, 2023, ch. 60, art 4, §§ 41, 48, 
and 50). 
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